Ed DiMatteo

From: Ed Binkley
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 1999 9:27 AM
To: Ed DiMatteo
Subject: Trenton ERF

The wireline work scheduled for Wednesday will ge rescheduled due to the heavy snow storm moving thru the
area today. | will let you know when the initial project is done, and if we have to do an additional bid. It is possible that we
can do the project on P>O> if we can cement using the bulk hopper and load the hole from the top.
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